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 Delegation’s comments Response(s) 

General comments 
 
 
 

The United States supports the Asian Disaster Preparedness Center 
(ADPC) through a regional award which includes Bhutan, 
Maldives, and Sri Lanka with regional exchange & cooperation 
with India, Pakistan, Nepal, and Bangladesh. How is this 
considered in the CPD for Bhutan? 

Due to its geological and environmental conditions, Bhutan is 
vulnerable to natural hazards such as earthquakes, storms, forest 
fires, landslides, Glacial Lake Outburst Floods (GLOF), drought, 
disease outbreaks, and urban fires. How is UNICEF planning to 
capacitate National Disaster Management Authorities 
(NDMAs) to meet all hazards?  
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Comments on specific 
aspects of the draft 
country programme 
documents 

UNICEF’s investment in maternal/child 
mortality/morbidity/malnutrition, early childhood education, and 
child protection is a welcome development.  

 

UNICEF mentions in the CPD that it will be working in resilience 
and strengthening institutional capacities in climate-resilient 
programming and emergency preparedness and response; however 
these efforts are not explained in as much detail as other sectors. 
More information on UNICEF’s resilience and disaster 
preparedness programming would be welcome to find synergies 
and form coherent inter-agency strategies.  

 
 

 

 


